
 

 

 

Brexit and Examinations for May and November 2019 exams 

 
With the uncertainties surrounding Brexit and its impact on legislation, the QAB have taken the 
decision to provide clarity and more certainty on what will be examined on in the TSQF May re-
sit exams and November CPCF exams. 
 
Examinations will be set to allow for candidates to be able to answer from the current legislation 
that is in place now or on any post Brexit changes that occur.  Candidates will not lose marks if 
they answer from the current legislation at the time of posting this notice.  The QAB does 
however recommend that all effort is made to ensure that you are aware of any changes that 
occur. 
 
Due to the timing of Brexit and the need for training to commence from May onwards, the QAB 
will be instructing trainers to write their course notes based on the current legislation that is in 
place now, but that once Brexit has occurred and there is more clarification available on how UK 
legislation has been affected, that they produce signposting to any information relevant to the 
subject that has undergone change.   
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